
 

 

 Symphony Notes 
HSV/HS Symphony Guild is a member of HSV Arts Council 

Visit Us At 
 www.SymphonyGuild.org 
 info@symphonyguild.org 

 

Message from the President 
 

Hello Guild Members, 
 
Your Guild is excited to share this season’s 
musical line-up.  We hope you will enjoy the 
wide-ranging concerts and events that will be 
presented. 
 
Our October 1 season opener features the 
Diamonds.  In 1954 this Canadian vocal group 
ventured to the United States to perform on the 
Arthur Godfrey Talent Show.  They tied for first 
place and a recording contract soon followed.  
You are sure to recognize their many hits, some 
of which are listed in the article below. 
 
We hope this entertaining evening of music will 
bring back many enjoyable memories.  T. S. 
Eliot wrote, “You are the music while the music 
lasts.”   
 
Looking forward to seeing you soon! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Guild Will Benefit From Sales of a  
Book Written by Member Chuck Miller 

 
The Hot Springs/Hot Springs Village Symphony 
Guild will benefit from the sale of a book written 
by Hot Springs Village writer Chuck Miller. 
Chuck is a free-lance golf and travel writer, moti- 
vational speaker, and radio personality. He will 
donate $2 for each book sold during August and 
September to the Guild. 

 
 

 

In his book, Golfing the U.S. – Reflections on a 
50-Week, 50-State Golf Odyssey, Chuck takes 
his readers on a vicarious 21,503 mile road trip 
throughout the United States as he reflects on 
his 2012 50-week, 50-state golf adventure. He 
writes about the 141 courses he played, the 126 

hotels, motels and B&B’s he stayed in, and the 
good, bad and ugly incidents that happened to 
him during his eleven and one-half months on 
the road. 

 

According to those who have read his book, it is 
a fun, easy, and entertaining read for anyone 
who enjoys golf, travel, or reading about places 
they have visited, or may wish to visit. 
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If you missed the August book signing event 
contact  Chuck at  
Chuck@TheTravelingGuy.com to arrange to 
get an autographed copy.   You can also order 
his book directly from his publisher, 
CreateSpace, at CreateSpace.com.   

 

Chuck is still donating to the Symphony Guild 
$2.00 from every book purchased during 
September.  Books purchased from his publisher 
at CreateSpace.com are $14.95 plus shipping 
and handling. 
 

 
Announcing a Special 

9/11 Concert in Hot Springs 
 

St Luke’s Episcopal Church and the Hot Springs 
Music Festival will present a concert of richly 
vibrant music by composer Phillip Schroeder on 
September 11 at 3:00 p.m. 
The concert will feature music for solo violin and 
piano, piano, electronics and chorus. 
The program is called “Time to “Trust,” which is 
the title of one of the instrumental pieces to be 
performed. 
The concert is free and open to the public.  St. 
Luke’s Episcopal Church, Hot Springs, is located 
at 228 Spring Street and is handicap accessible. 
For more information, contact Lynn Payette at 
501-623-1653.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Season Opener 

Saturday, 10/1/16  - The Diamonds  
 

Enjoy another of 
our great Burger 

Bashes in the 
Woodlands’ Porte 
Cochere starting 

at 6:00 PM.  
Master Chef 

Johnna will be cooking the burgers with all the 
fixin’s on site.  You can also select from a number 
of side dishes sure to please  everyone.  A special 

ice cream bar will be the hit of this affair. 

Then join us in the Woodlands Auditorium for a walk 
down memory lane with the Fabulous Diamonds’.  
This is The Diamonds’ third appearance in the 
Village, and you will hear Classic Rock And Roll 
with Today’s Attitude.  The Diamonds’ 20 million 
seller, Little Darlin’, has been dubbed “the National 
Anthem of Rock and Roll”.  They have 3 Gold 
Records to their credit - Silhouettes, The Stroll, and 
Little Darlin’.  They appeared on American 
Bandstand 33 times and are featured on the 
soundtracks of American Graffiti and Happy Days.  
The Diamonds’ are always updating their 
performances as they brings us some of the songs 
of the great vocal groups of the past.  You may 
even hear some songs from the Four Seasons and 
Beach Boys.  The Diamonds note, “We’ve been 
pleased to find a growing audience among all age 
groups.  They love songs they can understand, 
remember, and actually sing the words to - today, 
tomorrow, or even 20 years from now.” 

We are especially fortunate to have ReMax as the 
concert sponsor for this program.  As Jim McKeand, 
program vice-president stated, "ReMax has been a 
longtime supporter of the Symphony Guild and its 
philanthropic efforts." 

We thank Clara Nicholosi, owner of ReMax/Hot 
Springs Village or her and ReMax's commitment to 
"giving back to the community they serve by 
supporting the arts in the Village." 

Tickets to Burger Bash III are $15, and tickets for 
The Diamonds’ performance are $25.  You can 
purchase tickets for both events or just for the 
concert at the Ponce de Leon Center, Monday-
Friday from 9:00-2:00, by visiting 
www.hsvticketsales.com, or by following the links 
below. 

To purchase tickets for the burger bash, click here 
To purchase concert tickets, click here 
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Our 2016—2017 Season 

 
Our season of outstanding programs begins 
very soon.  You won't want to miss any of them. 
 

Saturday, 10/1/16 7:30 PM - The Diamonds: 
Read the details about this fabulous season 
opening event in the article above. 

 

Sunday, 12/4/16 3:00 PM - ASO Christmas 
in the Village: Get yourself in the Christmas 
holi- day spirit by joining us for the annual 
appear ance in the Village of the Arkansas 
Symphony Orchestra conducted by Maestro 
Phillip Mann. This year The Village Chorale 
will again join the orchestra on stage. In 
addition the Orchestra always brings along a 
guest soloist or two to help put us in the 
festive mood. As always you can count on 
this program to include seasonal favorites 
and plenty of exquisite music to welcome the 
season. 

 

Tickets for this event are $25. We are very 
grateful for a donor who has covered the cost 
increases this year so that we can stay at the 
same ticket price as last year. Tickets go on 
sale to Symphony Guild members on October 
24, 2016. 
 

Friday, 1/13/17 - A Night In Monte Carlo:  
Watch for details about this exciting special 
event in future newsletters.  Channel your inner 
James Bond or your favorite Bond Girl at an 
elegant evening of gambling, dinner catered by 
Johnna, a live auction and other surprises. 
  

Sunday, 1/29/17 3:00 PM - Henderson State 
President Music Award Winners in Concert: 
This annual event showcases the best of Hen- 
derson State’s musical talent. Enjoy a wonder- 
ful afternoon of beautiful music at Holy Trinity 
Church in Hot Springs Village. There is no 
charge for this event. A meet and greet recep-
 tion will follow.           
 

Tuesday, 2/21/17 5:30 PM - Salute to 
Gershwin: Join us for a wonderful dinner in 
Christ of the Hills Fellowship Hall. We will then 
retire to the sanctuary for a fantastic evening of 
Gershwin music brought to us by 

 an All Star Cast. 
Leading us down memory lane will be The Bob 
Boyd Sounds with Bob Boyd on piano, David 
Higginbotham on bass, Randy McDonald on 
drums, and Dr. Sim Flora on trombone and flute. 
All four form a vocal group that has been 
compared to the Four Freshmen and the 
Modernaires. Joining this group will be Earl 
Hesse on Sax and Clarinet and the popular 
Shirley Chauvin on vocals. 
Dinner will be served at 5:30 PM and the show 
will begin at 7:00 PM. Tickets are $15 for the 
dinner and $10 for the show. The event will be 
held at Christ of the Hills Methodist Church in Hot 
Springs Village.  Tickets will be available on our 
website or by mail. 

 
Sunday, 3/26/17 3:00 PM - ASO Chamber 
Orchestra at Garvan Gardens: Enjoy a wonder- 
ful afternoon of splendid orchestra music as the 
ASO Chamber Orchestra conducted by Geof- frey 
Robson brings us Britten’s Simple Sym- phony, 
OP. 4 and Prokofiev’s Peter and the Wolf, OP. 
67. The concert will be held the beautiful, 
Anthony Chapel. Then join us for a meet and 
greet reception. Tickets are $30 for members and 
$35 for non-members and will be sold by Garvan 
Gardens. 
 
Saturday, 4/29/17 5:00 PM - Senior Prom Din- 
ner Dance: Join us in the Coronado Center lob- 
by for cocktails at a cash bar at 5:00 PM.  Then at 
6:00 enter the beautifully decorated Coronado 
Ballroom for a wonderful dinner followed by 
dancing to the great tunes of The Village Big 
Band starting at 7:00. Dress up for this special 
evening of fun and memories, as this will surely 
take you back to another special evening during 
your high school days. All of this for only $35. 
 
Sunday, 4/30/17 3:00m PM - The ASO Youth 
Orchestra and Guild Annual Meeting: After a 
short Guild annual meeting enjoy music brought 
to us by the best of our state’s talented youth. 

The Youth Orchestra is conducted by Geoffrey 
Robson, Associate Conductor of the ASO. 
Please join us for this delightful afternoon of 
beautiful music at the Woodlands Auditorium. 
There is no charge for this event. 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 

Bus Service to Sunday ASO 
Master- works Concerts 

 
If you have tickets to the Sunday 
performances of the ASO Masterworks 
concert series and do not want to drive to 
Little Rock, we offer bus ser- vice from the 
Village. 

 

To sign up to ride the bus, please contact 
either Molly Crawshaw at 922-0622 (email 
mscrawshaw@yahoo.com) or Priscilla 
O’Malley at 915-0051 (email 
prisomalley@yahoo.com). 

 

You may pay for each trip when you board 
the bus or you may purchase the entire 
series of trips in advance. 

 

Members Only 
 

You will find a searchable directory in the 
mem- ber area on our website. You will also 
find a printable copy of the directory in the 
same loca- tion. To access the member only 
section of the website, you will need to login.  
To do so, click 
on LOGIN in the upper right section of the 
head- er on any page on our website. This will 
take you to the login page. Your email address 
is your id. If you have forgotten your password 
or have never logged in, click on the forgot 
password link on the login page to get a new 
one. Alternatively, if you have a Facebook 
account that uses the same email address, 
you may click on the Face- book icon and use 
those login credentials. 

 
Once you are logged into the website, you may 
see the directory, edit your personal profile to 
keep us up-to-date if any of your contact infor- 
mation changes, adjust your email 
preferences, and adjust your privacy (directory) 
settings. For help with the website, please 
contact Suzanne Kuch at 915-8016 or at 
info@symphonyguild.org. 
 

 
If we do not have your email address and you 
would like a printed copy of the directory, please 
contact Suzanne Kuch at 501-915-8016. If for 
privacy reasons, you do not want to be included 
in the directory or do not want a particular piece 
of information included in the directory (address 
or phone number for example), please contact 
Suzanne Kuch. If you elected not to be included 
in past directories, we have not included you in 
the current directory. 
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Season Event Calendar 
 
The program committee has finalized our season 
offerings. A list of our season entertainment 
events is below. For full details, see the article 
above or visit the Event page of our website. 

 

 

March 26, 2017—ASO Chamber Orchestra, 
Garvan Gardens, Hot Springs 

 

April 29, 2017—Senior Prom 2017—Dinner 
and Dance featuring the Village Big Band, 
Coronado Center, Hot Springs Village 

 
April 30, 2017—ASO Youth Orchestra in Con- 
cert, Woodlands Auditorium. 

 

October 1, 2016—The Diamonds, Woodlands 
Auditorium. 

 

October 1, 2016 — Pre-concert Dinner—Burger 
Bash III 

 
December 4, 2016—ASO Christmas in the Vil- 
lage, Woodlands Auditorium 

 
January 13, 2017—Evening in Monte Carlo, 
Coronado Center, Hot Springs Village 

 

January 29, 2017—Student Showcase, Holy Trin- 
ity Episcopal Church, Hot Springs Village 

 

February 21, 2017—Salute to Gershwin, Dinner 
and Concert, Christ of the Hills Methodist Church, 
Hot Springs Village 

 

http://www.symphonyguild.org/Events


 

Lovingly Sponsored by Music Lovers 
 
Please help us thank our 2016-2017 season 
sponsors. Visibility is the key to showing our 
sponsors we appreciate their interest and sup- 
port. When you have the opportunity, please 
mention to those 

 

Platinum Level 
 

 

Gold Level 
 

 

 
Crystal Level 

 
Silver Level (cont) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bronze Level 

 

 

Silver Level 
Denny’s Paint and Body 

Kwik Print 
Marriott Wealth Advisors 

Tomorrow’s Fitness and Therapy 
Bank of the Ozarks 

Bennett Brothers Stone Company, Inc. 


